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Hello, Christine,

please confirm the below additional comments have been store as public record/comments for
City/Applicant considerations on B006/23 application.

as City Resident on Gesher Crescent street; I am extremely concern by application less than
required parking arrangements the Applicant propose to indirectly violate City By-Laws => no
more than 3-hours parking on street and No night parking.

Thanks,
Vadim Sverdlik

2 Gesher Crescent, Vaughan


